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Tuesday, April 29, 2003 (afternoon)

National School on Neutron and X-ray Scattering
Alumni Presentations

Dean Haeffner and Ray Osborn, co-organizers

The National School on Neutron and X-ray Scattering has been held at Argonne National
Laboratory each of the past four summers. Approximately 225 graduate students from
U.S. universities have attended the school over the four years. Students from past schools
will be invited to submit abstracts for talks on their research. Students whose abstracts are
not selected will be encouraged to submit posters for the User Meeting poster session.
The subject of abstracts need not include only work from the APS, but may include
results from other synchrotron and neutron facilities. The workshop is open to all APS
User Meeting attendees.


